Hold Email 2012

Dear MES applicant:

Thank you for applying for the MES Fall 2012 cohort.  I wanted to let you know that the admissions committee has reviewed your file and has decided to include your application with the next round of applicants before they make an admission decision.

A  decision will be made about your application for this round, which will be in early April, so you should expect to see a letter regarding the committee’s decision in mid- to late-April. 

I highly recommend that you apply for MES financial aid awards before April 11, because if you are admitted, it will be before the 11th, and we want to make sure you are eligible for these awards.  Here is the application: http://www.evergreen.edu/mes/awards.htm.

Thanks again for applying, 


